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IIT- Madras and Department of Information Technology jointly organized a one day 

National Level Workshop on “NPTEL (National Programme on Technology 

Enhanced Learning)” on January 11th, 2019 at Sree Vidyanikethan Engineering 

College, A. Rangampet. Prof. Andrew Thangaraj, NPTEL Coordinator, IIT Madras, Ms. 

Bharathi Balaji, Senior Project Officer, IIT Madras, Dr. P.C. Krishnamachary, 

Principal, SVEC, Dr.K.Ramani, HoD & Professor of IT, Convener of the Programme and 

Dr. A. Srinivasulu, Professor of IT and Coordinator of the Programme were present 

during the inaugural.  

Dr. K. Ramani, HoD, IT & Convener of the Programme welcomed all the dignitaries and 

delegates. In her welcome speech, she highlighted the importance and objectives of the 

workshop on NPTEL. Dr. P.C. Krishnamachary, Principal, SVEC emphasized the 

importance of NPTEL and encouraged the faculty to register for at least 2 courses per 

semester.  

 

Dignitaries on the Dais during Inauguration  

During the workshop, Prof. Andrew Thangaraj, NPTEL Coordinator, IIT Madras, 

delivered a lecture on “Online Certification Courses of IITs and IISc and its 

features”. He interacted with the participants and clarified their doubts regarding the 

Lecture videos available in the website, https://onlinecourses.nptel.ac.in/. 

https://onlinecourses.nptel.ac.in/


 

 

Prof. Andrew Thangaraj, NPTEL Coordinator, delivering a lecture on  
“NPTEL Certifications” 

Later, Ms. Bharathi Balaji, Senior Project Officer, IIT Madras, enlightened the 

participants on establishing “NPTEL Local Chapter” in the Colleges and answered various 

questions posed by the participants in the workshop.  

 

Ms. Bharathi Balaji, Senior Project Officer delivering a lecture on  
“NPTEL Local Chapter & Establishment” 

About 300 participants from various colleges across the nation and internal faculty 

members of the College actively participated and gained valuable information from the 

workshop. 


